
Head of Payments Policy Department
Email: pysubmissions@rba.gov.au
Dated: 1st February 2016

Dear RBA,

My name is Klaus Bartosch. I am a businessman based in the Gold Coast of an ASX listed company.

I am responsible for two critical Change.org petitions that represent over 220,000 Australian consumers opposed to Credit Card Surcharges in Australia in ANY form.
Details of these petitions can be found at:

https://www.change.org/p/scott-morrison-ban-credit-card-surcharges-this-ridiculous-gouging-of-customers-has-to-end
and

https://www.change.org/p/jetstar-drop-your-deceitful-rip-off-8-50-credit-card-surcharge-for-booking-online
I would also refer you to the submissions to the Senate Economic Hearing Committee on the same matter for additional evidence and details.

In short, it is fact that:-

1) Credit Card Surcharges are responsible for around $1.5bn on additional cost to purchases in Australia

2) A Government legislated Credit Card Surcharge as is being proposed, is likely to increase this to OVER $5.5bn to consumers!!!

This is an incredible rip-off on all Australian’s that use Credit Cards and a disgraceful outcome to all of us.

I can only presume that if this legislation proceeds, that the Government of Australia is choosing align itself to the eye gauging Australian retailers that are ripping off all Australian’s, themselves guilty of these outrageous charges on credit card purchases as Government also charge them on various services. Both on the surcharge itself but also the GST collected Government on these charges!!
Ban them in any form – as they are elsewhere in the world.

Klaus Bartosch
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